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Currently, our West 
Seattle Eagles Face-
book page has 1,869 
friends. Are you one 
of them? If not, friend 
us. We frequently add 
photos, event flyers 
and update our status  
to keep you current 
with all things 2643. 

 

With your F.O.E. 

membership, you 

now have access to 

exclusive members 

only discounts at 

Office Depot and 

OfficeMax. Visit, 

www.officediscoun

ts.org/foe.html 

• 93,000 products 
below retail 
pricing 

• Shop online or 
in store 

• free next-day           
delivery when 
spending $50  

 

June 2017 

 

 

Sunday May 21, 2017 the incoming officers of West Seat-

tle Aerie #2643 were installed into office.  A huge thank 

you to Donna Klippert PMP, Marc Eisberner PWP, Kon-

rad Klippert PWP,   Mary Corrigan, Barbara Hulslander 

PMP & Russ Martiens PWP for their help in this cere-

mony.  And, a huge Thank You to newly  installed WP  

Armando for his contributions! 

     

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=xgptnLOU3drE2M&tbnid=iz57jS-9rnZweM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.village.thiensville.wi.us%2Fpinterest&ei=EkbgUouOB9TDoASomIHYCA&bvm=bv.59568121,d.cGU&psig=AFQjCNEMYKxcI
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Want to raise funds for our Auxiliary just by shopping? 

Great, pick-up your Bartell Drugs ‘B’ Caring Card today 

and choose the Fraternal Order of Eagle Auxiliary 2643 

as your non-profit of choice.  

The ‘B’ Caring Card is FREE and once registered, just 

have the cashier swipe it at checkout or give the cashier 

your phone number, or the club’s phone number and up 

to 4% of your total bill will be allocated to our Auxiliary. 

+ = 

 

 

2016-2017 Aerie Officers  

Jr. Past President Russ Martiens PWP  

Worthy President Armando Juarez  

Worthy Vice President Nate Keim 

Worthy Chaplain Jim Bals 

Worthy Secretary Bret Meaker  

Worthy Treasurer Renae Thelin 

Worthy Conductor Vacant  

Worthy Inside Guard John Ledeman 

Trustee Chair Paul Shillam  

Trustee Dennis Snell  

Trustee Mario Gonzalez  

Trustee Craig Wollgast 

Trustee Vacant 

Aerie Father Paul Shillam 

 

 

2016-2017 Auxiliary Officers 

 

Jr. Past President Barbara Hulslander, PMP 

Madam President Linda Fittro, PMP  

Madam Vice President Debbie Knightly, PMP  

Madam Chaplain Mary Lou Wilkerson, PMP  

Madam Secretary Holly Gregg  

Madam Treasurer Shirley Stubben  

Madam Conductor Diane Bals, PMP 

Madam Guard Agnes Keltner, PMP  

Trustee Yvonne Davalos  

Trustee Colleen Kronk  

Trustee Debbie McGee  

Auxiliary Mother Yvonne Davalos  

SAVE THE DATE! 

Sunday July 23, 2017 

A picnic for all members 

Lincoln Park Shelter #2 

8am-10pm 

Please bring a dish to share 

More to follow next month 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

West Seattle Summer Fest 

July 14th—16th 

Sign up sheet in the Social Room 

 

Joint Officers Meeting 

June 13th—7pm 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    1 

Auxiliary 

Mtg 7pm 

2 3 

4 5 6 

Aerie Mtg 

7:30pm 

 

7 

Tacos 

5:30 till 

sold out 

8 9 

Steak 

Night 5:30 

till sold 

out $15 

10 

        
11 

Hall rental  

3:00 to 

7:00pm 

12 13 

Joint          

Officers 

Mtg 7pm 

14 Tacos 

Flag Day 

15 

 

16 

Washington 

State         

Convention.  

Yakima, WA 

17 

Washington 

State           

Convention.  

Yakima, WA 

Hall Rental 

18 

Fathers 

Day 

Brunch 

10—1 pm 

19 20 

Aerie Mtg 

7:30pm 

1st Day of 

Summer 

21 

Tacos 

5:30 till 

sold out 

22 

Auxilary 

Mtg 7pm 

23 

Hall   

Rental 

3:00-12pm 

24 

25 26 27 28 

Tacos  

5:30 till 

sold out 

29 30 

Smash 

Burgers 

5:30 till 

sold out 

$8 

 

 

June 2017 
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Membership card reminders:   

Brothers and sisters your entry into the social room is part 

of your benefits as a member of this organization.  Howev-

er, it is necessary to have your membership card on you at 

all times when in the social room.  Failure to have your 

card on you could result in the club being fined  $1,500 

from the Liquor Control Board.  Please don’t put our club 

at risk.  If you have lost your card,  you may purchase a 

new one from the bartender.  The bar staff will enforce 

this requirement and will ask you to either return when 

you have your membership card or require 

you purchase a new one. 

Thank you, The Trustees 

Brothers & Sisters 

I am excited to be your Madam President this year.  There are a lot of things in the works in 

our club and I hope you will all come on down and check it out.  The building committee is 

still working on various ideas for improving the look of our club.  In the social room is a 

‘thermometer’ which shows how much money has been raised and/or donated.  Please keep 

an eye open for upcoming fundraisers. 

We have a great group of officers this year in both the Aerie and Auxiliary and I am excited 

to see what great things we can accomplish.  Of course we need YOU ALL to do so.  Please 

come and sit in in one of our meetings.  The Auxiliary meets the first and third Thursdays 

of each month at 7pm.  All sisters are welcome. 

Our big event of the year is coming up in July, West Seattle Summer Fest.  We always need 

volunteers helping out that weekend.  There are sign up sheets in the social room.  This 

year  Summer Fest is July 14th—16th.  Please check out the sign up sheets and help out 

where you can. 

More next month. 

Yours in Sisterhood, 

Linda Fittro 

Madam President 
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SUNSHINE 

 BULLETIN  

Thinking of you card sent to Colleen Kronk 

A warm Hello card sent to Debbie McGee 

A sympathy card sent to Lottie Nokes on the loss of her husband, 

George Nokes 

A thought of cheer card sent to Kristina Todd.  Her mother is very 

sick 

Sunshine Chairman—Aerie & Auxiliary 

Agnes ‘Aggie’ Keltner 

Welcome all new Aerie & Auxiliary Members! 

 SMASH BURGERS W/FRIES  $8   JUNE 30TH  

BENEFITING  ALL ABOARD  BY SHEILA   

 Call Tim to get your 

membership discount 

Attention Brothers and  

 Sisters: 

 

Your Dues are past due.  

Please come in and pay 

your dues 

$48 Aerie 

$36 Auxiliary 
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Brothers and Sisters: 

It will be with honor and pleasure to serve as Aerie #2643 Worthy President for the new Eagle year of 2017- 2018. 

This past season was very busy for me getting ready for the coming year. In May 2016 we (Russ Martiens and John Novak) 

started “Taco Wednesday.”  The beginning of 2017 we started “Fast Food Fridays.”.  “Steak Night” continues on every second  

Friday of the month and live bands are coming back monthly. Keep checking your newsletter.  The support from our fellow 

members has been outstanding.  Your support at these functions is what makes them sustainable. Thank you all sooooo 

much. 

I would like to improve our presence and standing in the Junction Community with more visibility and beautification        

projects.  It is time in our growing community is known as a “Happy and Welcoming Aerie!!” Invite a friend in and introduce 

yourself to visitors. Let them know how long you have been an Eagle and what keeps you coming back. We all were new mem-

bers at one time and it took that member that made us feel like we belonged to help us take the next step of initiation. 

Aerie #2643 West Seattle celebrated it’s 70th Birthday this year. We, the members, are fortunate to have such a good and long 

standing Aerie home. The Grand Aerie has announced that “Membership is the #1 priority for the Eagle Year of 2017-2018. 

The Delegates and PWP’s that will attend this year’s State Conference in Yakima, WA will lean more information on the com-

ing years plans. 

For our Aerie, my goal this year is better communication between the Aerie and Auxiliary, and members and officers and be-

tween the West Seattle Community and Aerie #2643. 

I have established a new email dedicated to my work within the Aerie. Please contact me through this email at any time for 

any Aerie related subjects.  Aerie2643presidentajuarez@gmail.com 

I would also like to thank our outgoing trustees for their dedication and attention to our Aerie during difficult and challenging 

times. We honor them and please take a minute to thank them for their time and service to our Aerie:  Richard Renn and  

Steve Spadoni.  We also want to welcome our incoming trustees who are dedicated in moving the Aerie forward: Paul Shillam, 

Craig Wollgrast, Dennis Snell  and Dean Mario Gonzalez. 

Submitted in Liberty, Truth, Justice and Equality, 

Your Worthy President:  

 Armando Juarez 

Aerie2643presidentajuarez@gmail.com 

 

By notice to our members the Auxiliary 

meeting which would have normally 

been held on June 15th has been 

changed to June 22nd. 

mailto:Aerie2643presidentajuarez@gmail.com
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FATHERS DAY BRUNCH—MAY 14TH 

9AM—1PM 

$12 Adults $6 Children (under 6 free) 

#2643 Fathers Free 

$2 Mimosa’s $4 Bloody Mary’s 

Served by your Auxiliary Sisters! 

STEAK NIGHT 

Friday June 9th 

5:30 until sold out 

$15 

Steak Cooked To Order, 

Baked Potato & Veggie 

Salad Bar 

By Armando & Crew 

 

Taco Wednesdays are back! 

$2 each or 3 for $5 Crisp or soft 

shells 

I would like to give the 
Aerie brothers who did the 
‘Mother’s Day Brunch’ a 
huge Thank You for all 
their great work.  Great 
food and a lovely presenta-
tion. I’m sure all who   
attended enjoyed it as 
well. 

From a WS #2643 Sister 
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  FOE WEST SEATTLE AERIE #2643  

  4426 California Ave SW  

  Seattle, WA 98116-4109 

 

The West Seattle Talon 

Tribune  is published monthly. 

Some articles may have been edit-

ed. Materials within can be repro-

duced without permission. Please 

credit the source identified or FOE 

2643 when applicable.  

The newsletter is one of the best 

recruiting tools you have. Pass a 

copy to a friend, then ask them to 

enjoy one of our great events.  

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

Father’s Day Brunch 
June 16 th 

10-1pm 
 

Washington State         
Convention June 16-18th 

Yakima, WA 
 
 

 

Have an Idea for the Newsletter?              
Please direct all questions or suggestions regarding the publication to:   

Linda Fittro  at iamcoolestlala@comcast.net; call 206 938-4426; or place 

your suggestions in the newsletter box located in the lounge.          

  Newsletter deadline is the 15th 

Lounge Hours:  

 

Sunday  2 PM - 10PM  

Monday 2 PM - 12AM  

Tuesday 2 PM - 12AM  

Wednesday 2 PM - 12AM               

Thursday 2 PM - 12AM  

Friday  2 PM - 12AM  

Saturday           12PM- 12AM   
 

The lounge may open earlier for                        

televised sports or special events. 


